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Teaching China and East Asia in Middle and High Schools 
 
A professional development program sponsored by the National Consortium for Teaching about Asia (NCTA), the 
UTC Asia Program, Rhodes College, and the Southeast Conference of the Association for Asian Studies 
 
September 2018–January 2019 
 
Complete this form by on or before (qualified applicants will be accepted on a first come, first served basis) Friday, 
October 12th, 2018 and email to Jeffrey Melnik at edast@utc.edu or fax to 423-425-5441 
 
Name  
Home Street Address*  
City  State TN Zip  
School Name  
School Street Address  
City  State TN Zip  
Home Phone  
Other Contact Phone  
Email Address  
Alternate Email  
 
Subjects and Grade Levels; 2018-2019  
 
Subject Taught  Grade Level 
   
   
   
 
*Please write your preferred mailing address to receive complimentary books should you be accepted for the PD. 
 
Please indicate in 200 words (one page or less) why you are interested in attending this professional development 
program and how you might use what you will learn in your classroom.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



2 
 
 
If accepted for this professional development program, I agree to complete the background readings, digitally 
submit answers to questions based upon the readings, and attend the January 20th, 2019 Sunday workshop at 
Rhodes College in Memphis, TN (attendance for the SEC/AAS is encouraged, but optional). All participants who 
successfully complete this professional development program will receive a $200 stipend, will be certified as having 
completed an NCTA PD program, and receive 30 hours of NCTA professional development credit.  
 
Please mail, email, or fax this application to: Jeffrey Melnik, 305 Hunter Hall, Dept. 2222, University of Tennessee 
at Chattanooga, Chattanooga, TN, 37403; edast@utc.edu; or Fax 423-425-5441. Office phone number is 423-425-
2118. Applicants who are accepted will be promptly notified. 
 
 
Name:  _Date:   
 
Applications will be reviewed and notification of acceptances made on a “first come, first served” basis but all 
applications must be received by on or before Friday, October 12th. Teachers who want to be considered for 
stipends are advised to apply early since we have funds to accept only 20 teachers. 
 
For office use only: Do not complete 
 
Date received_____ 
Accepted_____ 
Wait List_____ 
Rejected_____ 


